
 NIGHTTIME PILE DRIVING ACTIVITIES SCHEDULED AT 
SPANISH RIVER BLVD. SEPTEMBER 26—30 

 
Seat Belts Save Lives.   
Buckle Up Everyone 

Every Time! 

P 
lease be advised that pile driving activities are scheduled, 

nightly, 11 p.m. until 7 a.m., Monday night, Sept. 26 through 

Saturday morning, Oct. 1. 
 

 

 This activity is typically performed during the day, however 

the nighttime operation is necessary due to the close proximity to 

FPL power lines. In order to safely install these piles for the new 

bridge foundation, FPL has to de-energize the nearby power lines. 

To provide minimal impact to customers, FPL must wait until load 

has decreased significantly enough to de-energize. 
 

 

This bridge construction operation is part of the $69 million, 2.5-mile 

interchange project which began construction on January 13, 2014 

and is expected to be completed in late  summer 2017, weather 

permitting. Work is being performed by Astaldi Construction Corp., 

with Creative Engineering Group, Inc. administering the construction 

contract for the Florida  Department of Transportation. 

 

 

 

Contact Information 

Andrea Pacini 

Public Information Officer 

561-214-3358 

apacini@corradino.com 

 

Eric Espinoza, P.E. 

Project Engineer 

561-703-4481 

e.espinoza@astaldi.com 

 

Please visit www.d4fdot.com 

for information on FDOT 

construction projects in 

Palm Beach County.  

I-95/Spanish River Blvd. Interchange 
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